Ark-La-Tex Broadcasting Company

DAVID A. WOMMACK, GEN. MGR. TELEPHONE Q00 /

1000 WATTS
900 KC

ATLANTA, TEXAS
Uct, 12, 1954

Maurice W, Nittler

Box 94
Geneva, Yeb,

Dear Maurice,

I guess you have given up hope of having your
report verified of the Sept. 7, 1954, Your peport was
misplaced and I guess I forgot about it....but here is
the verification of your report. It was correct and
I wish to say we are thanking you very much for sending it.
I make our freq. check the first Tues. in every month from
4:45 until 5:00 est. We use Collins Xmitting equip. and Ganeral
Radio Monitoring Equip. Ant, is a 250 ft. single element.,..we
operate local sunrise - sunset.

Again I wish to say sorry for the delay but better
late than never...and if you hear us on again....givehus anbther
report....sThanks again...

Sincerely

-

ames L, Wei tes
Chief Engineer



